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Mrs. Terry Owen
Owen Ranch
Cerrillos, New Mexico 87010

Dear Mrs. Owen:

Enclosed are copies of laboratory analyses of samples of
water taken from the corral faucet on August 8, 1985.
Concentrations are reported in mg/l, and are equivalent
to parts per million (ppm).

You have hard water which is characteristic of the aquifer

in your area, but contamination from oil and gas exploration
activities is not apparent. Concentrations of elements analyzed
by the laboratory are within New Mexico ground water standards.

If I can be of further assistance, please contact me at 827-5884.

Sincerely,

Jai Bailey |
Field Representative



